Format: Mathematica email Send from: RPG email

Subject: Please help get the word out about the RPG staff survey

Attachments: Frequently asked questions

Dear [FIRST NAME] [LAST NAME],

Participation in the RPG staff survey continues to grow, but we could use your help reminding staff who have not yet completed the survey to do so, and thanking those who have. Front-line staff delivering [EBP NAME] who were invited to complete the survey have until [DATE] to participate. The survey is critical to our national cross-site evaluation by providing a comprehensive picture of RPG-funded program implementation, organizational climate, and staff characteristics.

As of today, [##] percent of your staff have participated (we are unable to tell you who has done so in order to protect their privacy). Could you please send your staff an email reminder, post a flyer on a bulletin board, or make an announcement at a meeting to thank those who have already participated and request that others do so?

For your convenience we have attached answers to frequently asked questions. You or your staff are welcome to contact our team at any time at [EMAIL] or [TELEPHONE].

Thank you in advance for your assistance. Your efforts will ensure a successful survey.

Sincerely, [NAME]



Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 3 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to: XXX ATTN: XXX (xxxx--xxxx). Do not return the completed form to this address.